
 
Photos from EVEN's 15th Annual Vegan  

Thanksgiving Peaceful Potluck - Sunday, 11/24/19 

 
 

 
  

 

12/3/19   

 
 

 

Hello, 15th Annual Peaceful Potluck Attendees!   
 
Here are some photos from last week's EVENt and we couldn't wait to 
share them with you!  Since you were a guest, we are sending them to you 
first and later we will share with the general EVEN email list. 
 
EVEN's 15th Annual Vegan Thanksgiving Peaceful Potluck was truly a 

delightful, heartfelt, and super-special event all thanks to YOU, our 
dear guests and upbeat participants who brought your smiles, your 
positive vibes, and your delicious vegan offerings all based in compassion 
and love.    
 
Fabulous vegan food from Toby's Family Foods, Capella's, Govinda's, 
Sundance, The Peaceful Palate, and Conscience Confections, made it 
extra-special.  THANK YOU! 
 
Robert and I give special thanks, too, to our steadfast members, 
donors and supporters who make all EVEN work possible.  



 
Appreciation to our wonderful volunteers: Jay, Stacy, Larry, Josh, Kiran, 
Janice, Kim, Jaime, Sandy, Phunrab and Russ; Eric's splendid 
music;  Alexander's joyful photography; and the overall feeling of gratitude 
that permeated this affair from beginning to end.  
 
Thank you, St. Jude's Church for providing a clean, safe and wholesome 

venue for this sacred event. 
 
Thank you all for making EVEN's 15th Annual Vegan Thanksgiving 
Peaceful Potluck so memorable! 
 
Enjoy the photos! 
https://eugeneveg.org/x-Thanksgiving_Potluck_2019-1.html 
 
Warmest Wishes, 
Lin <3 
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